
 

Cate rpillars learning  

It’s been a busy few weeks in Caterpillars room. Our new 

pupils have been settling in so well—we are proud of you. We have 

been singing every day; remembering nursery rhymes and listening to 

stories. We’ve been playing with toy animals, enjoying feeding and walk-

ing the dogs,  and looking out for different types of transport. We have 

some expert plane spotters! We’ve been trying new challenges such as 

threading and printing and each day remembering to share toys with our 

friends.      

 

What’s coming up at 

Westminster? 

Stay and play  -  

October 12th  - all 

invited! 

Save the date. Trip to 

Blue Planet Aquarium 

on November 1st  - 

more details coming 

later this week! 

 

It’s World Nursery 

rhyme week from 

November 13th so 

you can expect to 

hear us singing! 

 

Children in Need day 

Friday 17th  

November. If you 

want to join in you 

can wear something 

spotty. 

 

 

Butterflies learning  

Everyone has been busy in Butterflies. Learning has been based 

around one of our favourite stories Goldilocks and the three bears  - with 

broken chairs, porridge and lots of size talk. We loved playing with oats, 

but it was very messy! 

As the children are making new friends we’ve been talking about how to 

share, take turns and wait for a turn.  

We’ve been talking about birthdays using the story of Kipper’s  birthday by 

Mick Inkpen, thinking about  how old we are and decorating 

yummy cakes!      

 

 

 

October  

Superstars!  

• James  - being so kind and 

sharing toys  

• Star - so helpful, thankyou! 

• Kevin - great listening skills 

• Aleksander - singing so many 

rhymes 

• Yana  - super story times  

• Isla Mae and Kataleja  -   

joining  lunch club so well.  

 

We are proud of you all!  

 

Half term: 

School is closed 

from Monday 23rd  

October and  

reopens on  

Monday 30th 

October   

 

October 2023 

For safety: 
Please do not 

send your 
child to 

school with 
hoop       

earrings.  

St Paul’s Pantry food bank 

The food bank is looking for           

donations of tinned and dried foods if 

you are able to support this excellent 

local group please pass your donation 

to any member of staff.  

Have you seen our class blogs?  

With photos each week, you can see 

what your child has been learning. 

www.westminsternurseryschool.net  

Click on butterflies or caterpillars   

class then scroll down to see the blog.  

Happy viewing! 


